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May 9, 2022 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Chair Teri Gobin 

Board of Directors, Tulalip Tribes 

6406 Marine Drive 

Tulalip, WA 98271 

 

Re:   Tulalip Tribes Amended Gaming Ordinance 

 

Dear Chair Gobin: 

 

 This letter responds to the March 14, 2022 email submission on behalf of the Tulalip 

Tribes (“Tribes”) informing the National Indian Gaming Commission that the Tribes had 

amended its gaming ordinance. The submission included two administrative amendments that 

clarified the definition of “Tribal gaming operation” and added an attendance requirement for the 

Tribes gaming commissioners.  

 

Thank you for bringing these amendments to our attention and for providing us with a 

thorough submission of the Band’s gaming laws and regulations. The amended ordinance is 

approved as it is consistent with the requirements of the Indian Gaming Regulatory Act and 

NIGC’s regulations. If you have any questions or require anything further, please contact Josh 

Proper at (202) 632-0294. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

      E. Sequoyah Simermeyer 

            Chairman 
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